
NEWBUILD NEWS
Lisburne school- September 2024

Welcome back!
We hope you are all well and 
excited to receive the latest 
addition to our new build 
newsletter. As we move closer to 
the completion of the new school 
building. we wanted to share 
some updates 

Whats new…
We are just weeks away from the full completion of our new, purpose 

built school which will offer all of our amazing pupils the most incredible 

learning environment, we look forward to showing you around our new 

building very soon. 

Information will be shared regularly in the coming weeks to keep all 

parents, carers, staff and wider stakeholders updated. 

Did you know?
We have an amazing 

forest school area which 

is fully accessible for all 

of our children. We 

cannot wait to explore 

our outdoor space.

Our main entrance



The two teaching blocks are very close to full completion with furniture beginning to be added. In the next 

couple of weeks they will develop with computing equipment and soft furnishings. 

Teaching and learning spaces

Our outdoor spaces

Get in touch
We recognise in the coming weeks there will be a vast amount of 

information shared in a number of ways. These communications will 

naturally trigger questions. As this is an extremely busy time we ask that 

you direct all queries to the email address below so that they can be 

responded to in a timely manner.  Thank you for your support with this.

newbuild@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk

Library, computing, hall & rebound therapy

mailto:newbuild@lisburneschool.stockport.sch.uk

